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Interact District Governor-Elect, Abbie Ramsell
of the Homer-Center Interact Club has
announced plans for her District Conference
which will be held in October.  Watch for more
details in future newsletters.At a recent District Interact Board of Directors

meeting, District Governor, Connor Herrington,
proposed trying to conduct a virtual "Interact
Institute" for District Interactors.  Your Board
of Directors discussed topics that they would
like to see covered and even talked about who
they thought would be the best fit for each
topic as far as facilitators were concerned.

The "Institute" will cover four topics and be
held virtually for either one hour for two nights
and perhaps for a two hour period for one
night.

This is not a class that is being taught, rather
it is a guided discussion on what ideas work in
each area of study and what ideas haven't
worked and why.  We are striving to have an
Interactor and an Interact Advisor facilitate or
guide the discussions in which Interactors will
be expected to participate.

There will be much more on this proposal in
next month's newsletter as plans progress.  It is
anticipated that the Institute will occur in
April.



Last month we told you
about Bethel Park's Taco 
Sale as a fund-raiser.  We 
are happy to report that 
their Interact Club raised $300 which will be
used for future projects.
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The Greater Johnstown High School Interact
Club participated in WorldReadAloud Week
by reading "The Bench" to our favorite
Preschoolers at the Morrell School! After our
read-along, each student was also given a copy
of "The Bench" to take home and add to their
personal libraries.
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The Bethel Park Interact Club on Valentine's Day,
delivered handmade paper-flower bouquets to
the secretaries and nurses at Independence
Middle School and the High School. These
women are always “petaling” along to make sure
our school stays healthy and organized! Thanks
a bunch!! 
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